From: Malcolm Bannister 
Sent: 08 October 2015 18:41
To: Planning
Subject: Proposed planning application - Ref.15/01693/F

For the attention of Mr.Nathanael Stock

Dear Sir

The proposed planning application at Muddle Barn Farm, Sibford Gower sees a fresh set of plans for a replacement dwelling on this site.  The proposed house is for a large, three storey Georgian mansion style house which in my opinion is totally out of scale and character for this village and its immediate environment.

If approved, there will almost certainly be a re-made driveway and gates on to Temple Mill road which again is out of character in this unspoilt part of rural North Oxfordshire, where family run farms dominate the countryside.

I oppose this planning application in the strongest terms.

Yours faithfully

Malcolm Bannister

-- 

Carters Yard
Sibford Gower 
Banbury
Oxon OX15 5RW

